
 

 

James Campbell High School Band Boosters 
Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, January 20, 2021 6:30pm. 
Via Zoom 

Present:	 Scott Eriksen, Band Director	 	 Lynette Petty, Color Guard Advisor

	 	 Heather Morgan, Vice President	 Nancy Lord, Secretary

	 	 Abby Rosacia, Treasurer


Meeting called to order at 6:30pm.


Heather inquired whether Booster parent letter had been sent out, Scott will ensure it goes out 
soon.


Heather stated that Abby needs to send Lisa Andrade a check for $231.93. This is $219.93 for 
fabric and materials for bell covers and masks, and also $12 for postage incurred with 
Christmas Virtual Craft Fair. Abby will meet with Heather to have check signed.


Heather stated she and Lisa have been sewing bell covers and should be done with these by 
the end of the week. Heather provided a pic of the finished bell cover design. Next they will 
begin sewing masks.


Scott stated that graduation ceremony activities are still unknown. Further information from 
school admin is expected on 2/26/21. Directors have distributed graduation music to band 
students to practice.


Lynette stated that Color Guard workshop and tryouts will be held end of April or beginning of 
May, if permitted by admin. A workshop is held, and on the last day, students audition.


Scott stated he would like to begin some basic marching lessons at the end of April, if 
permitted by admin.


Meeting adjourned at 6:44pm.


